4th September 2017
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        NEWSLETTER
Welcome back!    
It is lovely to see everyone back and ready to learn after the holidays. Welcome to our new families in Reception and also to Montgomery who has joined us in Year 3.                                                                               
Urgent need of a lunchtime supervisor

We have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor for one hour a day on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday lunchtimes. The role involves supervising the children in the hall and then outside on the field along with another member of staff. Full training will be given. Our children are extremely well behaved and staff are always on hand if there is an issue that needs sorting. Any appointment is subject to references and a DBS check. Please speak to Wendy or me if you would like further details. If you can think of anyone else who might enjoy this role, please would you let them know about it.
READING CURRICULUM EVENING 
Following our very successful curriculum evening (with almost 100% attendance from parents), we are running an evening on how we teach reading and how you can help your child. This will be on Tuesday 12th September at 6.30pm. Tea and coffee and/or a glass of wine will make the evening even more enjoyable. Please support this important meeting. We will be looking at what difference reading to your child every day makes, how we teach the early stages of reading including changes that we are making in school, and how our new Reading Pro. Scheme works. 
Start of the day

The bell is rung at 8.50 each day. This is the signal for the children to line up at the classroom doors. The teachers will come to the door to meet the children and for parents to speak briefly to them. The teachers will then take their classes indoors and Mrs Curwen will shut the KS2 door. Any children arriving late, after 8.50am need to go in past the office. Parents of Reception children are welcome to take their children into the classroom if you think that your child needs that.
Medication in school

Please may I remind parents that any medication including throat tablets, creams etc. need to be brought in to the school office by parents and a medication permission form completed. If the office is unmanned then please speak to your child’s teacher.

Before and after school care
After school Fun Club starts today until 5.30pm. This can be extended to 6pm by arrangement. The cost per session will be £5.00 until 4.45pm £7 until 5.30pm.  The arrangements for before school care have changed. This will now be run by Lindale Pre-school Nursery. The cost is £3.50 from 8am to 8.50am (to include cereal and toast if your child wants it). This can still be booked through the school office. If you require earlier than 8am, please let us know. All children in Years R,1,and 2 will be brought over to school when it starts. Children in Year 3-6 can also still come into school from 8.15am, where they will be supervised by school staff at a cost of £2. 
Clubs

Clubs will start next week.  A separate letter will give details of what is on offer this half term.
Any questions!

A class letter and yearly overview will be coming home later this week. If you have any questions about anything your child is doing or anything else in school, please just ask your child’s teacher or speak to me. 
Best wishes,

Sarah  Coleman            
Inspiring our children

